
 

We look forward to welcoming students back to the cafeteria and 

to the new school year. Our team is preparing 

to serve up some tasty and nutritious mealtime offerings. We 

will start with a simple, streamlined menu to keep  

navigating the lunch line easier. We then look forward to 

expanding back to the full variety of choices as soon as practical. 

It is possible that we may need to alter the menu due to 

national supply chain issues. 

 

Help us help your student 

with social distancing and  

 

Use the convenient 

prepayment options for 

meals, snacks and beverages 

Faster Moving Lines! 

Food Allergies? 

The well-being of each 

student is our highest 

priority. Please contact your 

Food Service Director at 

to learn more about allergy 

safe meals. 

201.227.7791x1501 

www.payschoolscentral.com  

Join our Team! 

www.pomptonian.com/careers  

http://www.payschoolscentral.com/
http://www.pomptonian.com/careers

